
  

 

Report of the Pension Advisory Council (PAC) meeting 

February 27, 2015 
 

 
 
 
PAC members were invited to participate at an off-calendar meeting on February 27, 2015 to 
review and discuss the following topics: 
 

 The liability framework of the Corporation and its shareholder for pension obligations  

 The mandate of the Communications and Consultation (C&C) Group and an update on its 
progress. 

 
The next meeting is scheduled for April 9, 2015 
 
 


